
 
 
November 2024 
 
Dear Labrador Club Member 
 
All member Subscriptions are due for renewal on 1st January 2025 and should be paid at the 
latest by February 28th, 2025.  Members who haven’t renewed by this date will no longer 
receive copies of the Bulletin and will be taken off the mailing list. 
 
This notice also serves as a friendly reminder for the renewal of the annual Stud Dog Listing 
and Breeder Director listings too. 
 

 Update any changes please 

Name  

Address:  

Post Code  

Telephone:  

Email Address:  

 
Subscription and Listings 
                  

Single Member - eBulletin    $25.00 

Single Member - Bulletin posted    $30.00 

Family Member eBulletin    $30.00 

Family Member - Bulletin posted    $35.00 

Junior Member (under 15 years) DoB required    $15.00 
 

Total  $ ………... 

 

Bank details for direct online payment:  Surname and initials and “Sub” as Reference  

Please email Mary if you have changed your postal or email address mwaugh1@gmail.com 

Bank Westpac – The Labrador Club Inc 03 0149 0089402 00  

 
Mrs Mary Waugh 
Club Secretary 
The Labrador Club Inc,  
4B Head Road, RD 3 Papakura, Auckland 2583  
mwaugh1@gmail.com  
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